
OCCS Jog-a-thon Event 
Our 2024 OCCS Jog-a-thon event kicks off today!  This year, we have again part-

nered with Pledgestar, which allows students to send out personalized emails 

or posts on social media and collect donations electronically.  This allows fami-

lies to be able to reach friends and family members who may not live nearby.  

The more money that is raised, the more prizes students can earn.  Check out 

this year’s prizes below! Students will run on Friday, May 3rd, and $ will be due 

by May 17th.  This is our only required fundraiser this year, but families may 

choose to opt out and just pay the fundraiser fee rather  

 than participate! 
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